
ROCK-MOORE PUBLIC WATER AUTHORITY 

MINUTES OF SPECIAL MEETING 

July 31,2025 

On July 31, 2025, Manager Justin Richardson called a special meeting for the consideration of 

Wes Scribner as a new Director of the Board replacing Perry Magness’ vacated seat. A motion 

was made by Director Pearce to accept, and a second was made by Director Smith. The motion 

carried. 
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Randy Nash 
Secretary-Treasurer


